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A new year has meant some new faces around the academy and this week I’m going to introduce them to you. 
 
Two new faces joined us at the end of the academic year to get a bit of a head start on meeting their classes: Miss Aghanenu has 
joined the Maths team and Mr Horton has joined the Science team. Some of our students had already met Mr Horton as he completed 
one of his training placements with us last year, and we were delighted that he was able to join our science team permanently.  
 
The remaining new team joined us for our training days in early September and I’m pleased to report that they are already settling well 
into life at Shenley. 
So who are they? 

 
Miss Quinney, Miss Anthony and Miss Channer join us from the Teach First programme. This is a nationally recognised training pro-
gramme for highly qualified graduates who want to make a contribution to the teaching profession. If you would like to know more 
about the programme which they are following then please visit: https://www.teachfirst.org.uk/what-we-do. In essence by becoming a 
partner school Shenley has the opportunity to recruit great teachers to our team, but also access a huge range of additional resources 
to support our young people in achieving their goals.  
 
Exciting additions to our highly qualified and skilful team of teachers and support staff and I know that you will all join us in welcoming 
them to the school when you meet them at parent review meetings and parent/carer consultation evenings. 
 
In other news about staffing I am pleased to be able to confirm that from 01 January 2018 our fantastic team of cleaners will no longer 
be working as contract cleaners in the school, hired through Citiserve, but will transfer to being directly employed by us. Why is this 
important to tell you? We are a family of staff here at Shenley, committed to giving our students the best experience, and our cleaning 
team play an important part in maintaining our beautiful building to such a high standard for us all. By being fully employed by the 
academy we hope that they will feel even more part of our family.  
 
With best wishes 

Lucy Monk, Principal 

Ms Smith: Assistant Principal:  Maths. Miss Smith replaces Mr Manners 
as our new Assistant Principal for maths and numeracy across 
the academy. 

Mr Abbas: Science teacher 

Miss Quinney: English teacher 

Miss Anthony: English teacher 

Mrs Tyler: English teacher 

Miss Channer: Maths teacher 

Miss Moran: Dance teacher 

Mrs Figg: Inclusion Team 
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Literacy across the curriculum… What are we doing at Shenley? 

At Shenley Academy, all teachers are teachers of literacy!  Literacy is the key skills of reading, writing and oral 
communication.  It’s not only in English lessons where students need good literacy skills; the quality of spelling, punctu-
ation and grammar also accounts for 5% of overall marks in GCSE geography, history and religious studies.  The Or-
ganisation for Economic Cooperation and Development tell us that, “Adults with good literacy skills are much more like-
ly to be in work than those with lower levels of literacy: 83% compared to 55%.  Without strong literacy skills, a young 
person’s life chances are severely diminished; their employability, health, confidence and happiness are all compro-
mised.”  We can see how important good literacy is so what is Shenley Academy doing to help our students 
develop their literacy skills? 
 
DEAR 
 
DEAR stands for “Drop Everything And Read”.  Every day, students in years 7, 8 and 9 will read their library book for at 
least 20 minutes.  Reading helps students expand their vocabulary; they learn new words.  These words will soon 
make their way into students’ everyday vocabulary.  Being articulate and well-spoken is a great result of a reading pro-
gramme that any teacher would be proud of.  It could even help in a student’s future career, as those who are well-
read, well-spoken and knowledgeable on a variety of topics tend to do better, career wise.  Furthermore, exposure to 
published, well-written books has a noted effect on students’ own writing because observing the writing styles of other 
authors will positively influence their own writing.  Ask your child what they are reading; have a chat about what they 
are reading.  
This year will also see the introduction of some reading challenges which our LRC Manager, Mr Lartey, will be introduc-
ing; this will encourage our students to read even more including books they may not always have chosen in the past. 
 
FORMAT MATTERS 
 
This half term, we are really encouraging our students to speak properly.  We are doing this through a technique called 
FORMAT MATTERS; possibly, you could help us with this too…  The THREE non-negotiables of FORMAT MATTERS 
are: 

1. Complete Sentence Format (making sure students use full sentences when they speak or respond to 
someone)  

2. Grammatical Format (using ‘good’ English) 
3. Audible Format (we can hear what students say; they are not muttering) 
 

Thank you for reading and I’ll update you further at the end of this term. 
 
Mrs Bennett 
Assistant Principal 
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Luke is a leading light for Shenley students! 
 
Congratulations to sixth form student, Luke Warrener. As well as achieving 
a fantastic set of GCSE results in the summer, Luke also managed to main-
tain 100% attendance and for five consecutive years! This is a standard that 
Luke has maintained since primary school and a record that he is really 
keen to see through to the end of year 13. Luke is a fantastic role model for 
excellent attendance and a tremendous asset to the school community. 
 

Illious Jones wins the summer term attendance competition and scoops a £50 ASDA shopping 
voucher for his family! 
School attendance is crucial to academic success, and the Academy continues to encourage all 
students to maintain excellent attendance and punctuality. During the summer term we adver-
tised an attendance competition for all students with a fantastic prize of a £50 supermarket 
voucher. To qualify for the prize draw students needed to maintain 100% attendance for the sum-
mer term. We can confirm that Illious Jones (Year 10) of Venus College is 
the lucky recipient of the £50 ASDA shopping voucher! Illious has an exem-
plary record of attendance and has not missed a day of school since start-
ing at Shenley Academy. Congratulations Illious! 
 
Look out for more exciting attendance prize draws and competitions over 
the coming weeks of the autumn term. 
 
Mr Jennings 
 



      www.shenleyacademy.org.uk     enquiry@shenleyacademy.org.uk 



      www.shenleyacademy.org.uk     enquiry@shenleyacademy.org.uk 

London 2017  
 
World Athletics Championship success for ex-Shenley student 
 
We were all proud to see the wonderful performances of ex-student David Lima who qualified for and competed in the 
100m and 200m for Portugal at this year’s World Athletics Championships held in London. This was very much a ‘home 
championships’ for David as he attended Shenley for all of his secondary education. He is coached by Linford Christie 
and is a member of Birmingham Running and Triathlon Club. 
 
In the 100m David ran a time of 10.41 seconds in the first round, missing out by 0.17s on making the semi-finals. 
David’s favoured event is the 200m and he ran fantastically well in the 1st round to qualify for the semi-finals in a time of 
20.54 seconds. In the semi-finals David was certainly the underdog in a race that was stacked full of nine World class 
athletes. David ran an excellent race finishing in 4th place with a time of 20.56 seconds and beating some athletes who 
were tipped for medals. 
 
David has been in communication with the PE team and said ‘I hope that I am a positive reflection of where life can 
take you when you apply yourself. I am proud of everything that has made me the man I am today, including my time at 
Shenley.’ 
 
Massive congratulations David! 
 
 
Physical Education & Health faculty 
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COMING SOON! 
Curriculum Booklets 

Year 7 & Year 8 
Next week look out for the curriculum booklets which can be found on the Shenley website,  by clicking on the 
Curriculum tab. 
 
These booklets support all students by listing the key words related to the topics the students will be covering 
in the Autumn term. Support your child by explaining the meanings of any unknown words or by helping them 
to read the more difficult vocabulary.  
 
The booklets are updated and issued every term and give everyone an insight as to what is coming up! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week Beg:  
Monday 25th September 2017 

Will Be:  
Week  Two 

On the Academy  Timetable.  
Theme for Assemblies/ Form 

 Is:  
European Day of Languages  

DEAR  
Period 2 

Diary Dates 2017  
Autumn Term 1  

 
Tuesday 26th September 2017:  
Year 11 Parental Information Evening 6pm—7pm  
 
Tuesday 10th October 2017: 
Class of 2017 Academic Awards Evening (Y7&8)        
6pm—6.45pm, (Y9 & 10) 7pm– 7.45pm 
 
Friday 20th October 2017: 
End of Term 3pm  
 
Monday 30th October 2017: 
Students return to school 8.35am  


